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As has been reported in the press, the new corona virus has spread around the world. It has 
been pointed out that large gatherings in confined spaces should be cancelled in order to 
prevent the transmission of the disease.   
 
As Lent has begun, we prepare to celebrate the passion of our Lord, and His resurrection.  
But, as of March 8, and the second Sunday of Lent, until the fear of the virus has subsided, 
we have decided not to hold Masses and other gatherings at individual parishes.  However, 
we will be sure to keep you informed here as the situation changes. 
  
It is our hope that everyone will meditate and deepen the spirit of Lent on your own.  We 
will keep you informed about all liturgical activities that lead up to Holy Week and Easter. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this attempt to prevent the 
infection from spreading, and we ask you to take care of your health.  At the same time, we 
pray for you and offer sincere blessings and the peace and security of our Lord. 
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